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Re: DG 11-069, Northern Utilities, Inc.
Rate Case
Rescheduling of Technical Session

To the Parties:

On July 19, 2011, the Office of Consumer Advocate filed a request to change the two-
day technical session. The parties concur with the request. Accordingly, the technical session
scheduled in the above-referenced matter for September 14 and 15, 2011 has been rescheduled
to September 15 and 16, 2011 at 9:00 a.m.

Sincerely,

CBAQ,LL \ - \L. e, zé

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director



